
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 3:02:35 PM

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:52 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Shawnee board of trustees - Birch Solar project
 
Matthew, the Shawnee trustees submitted a letter to the OPSB including our name without our
permission.  We have attached our signed statements to this effect.  thank you

Roger Buzard
Patricia Buzard

4415 West Breese Rd
Lima, Ohio
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